
City and County of San Francisco 
London N. Breed 

Mayor 

November 19, 2018 

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 

San Francisco Department of Public Health 
Greg Wagner 

Acting Director of Health 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

Attached please find an original single-sided and two single-sided, black and white copies of 
the proposed Resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval, which authorizes the San 
Francisco Department of Public Health to enter into an amended Multi-Year Organized Delivery 
System Intergovernmental Agreement for Substance Use Disorder Services for Fiscal Years 
2016-17 through 2018-19 (2017 DMC/ODS Contract) with the State Department of Health Care 
Services (DHCS). 

The following is a list of accompanying documents: 
• Multi-year Intergovernmental Agreement for Substance Use Disorder services for Fiscal 

Year 2016-17 through 2018-19 
• Cover memo explaining changes from previous contract 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) requests that the approved contract be 
returned to them by close of business January 20, 2019. 

The following person may be contacted regarding this matter: 

Laurel Snead, Principal Administrative Analyst 
(415) 255-3717 
Laurei.Snead@sfdph.org 

Sincerely, 

~i~ -
GregW~g~~ 
Acting Director of Health 

SFDPH I 101 Grove Street, Room 308, San Francisco, CA 94102 


